
 

 

9th June 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Manchester Showcase Thursday July 7th 

 

Exciting news!  The choir and steel pans have been invited to take part in a showcase on 
Thursday 7th July.  This is a brilliant event that showcases talent from primary and secondary 
schools from all over Manchester and we are very lucky to be a part of it.  It’s also a great 
opportunity for the children to perform in such a big venue and to a wider audience. I don’t yet 
have all the details but want to let you know so you can put the date in your diary; as soon as I 
hear more from One Education I will let you know. 
 
I would like as many of the choir to be there as is possible; this time of year is always tricky 
with so much going on and warmer weather and choir attendance has been slightly sporadic.  
Could I please ask you to encourage your children to keep attending choir until the concert; we 
have a reputation that we want to live up to!  Many thanks for your support in this. 
 
Please return the slip below by Thursday 16th June. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Midge Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 
 

  
Manchester Showcase July 7th 

 

Name: ___________________________________Class: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Manchester Showcase on 7th July [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer)_____________________________________ Date:_________________ 
       
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________ 


